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TO ALL TEAMSTERS LOCAL 952 MEMBERS
COVERED BY THE
TEAMSTERS AND FOOD EMPLOYERS
SECURITY TRUST FUND

RE: KAISER HEALTH CARE COVERAGE

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

Due to a dispute with Kaiser Permanente over the costing of benefits,
the Kaiser benefit may be terminated effective July 14, 2008. We are
working with the other Locals and with the Employers to attempt to
resolve this issue so that our members, their families and retirees can
continue to have Kaiser coverage.

If you are receiving Kaiser coverage at this time, you may be receiving
a letter from Kaiser Permanente notifying you of this termination. We
can assure you that our Local is doing everything it can to resolve this
issue so that you can continue to receive Kaiser coverage. Over the
next couple of weeks, we will be scheduling informational meetings on
this matter. If you have any questions, you can call your Business

Representative at (714) 740-6200. However, at this time we do not
have a resolution to this problem.

We want to thank you for your support of the Teamsters Union.

Fraternall

atrick D. Kelly
Secretary Treasurer
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